Northridge Parkway Homeowners Association Board of Directors

Minutes of Meeting March 3, 1993

The meeting was convened at 11:45 am in a meeting room in the Memorial Union by Dean Ulrichson.

Officers of the Association were elected with the following results:

President: Glenn Bastiaans,

Vice President: Carolyn Bolinger,

Treasurer: Bob Friedrich, Secretary: Dean Ulrichson, Member: Bernard Pitts,

Board member responsibilities were assigned as follows:

Mowing and lawn care supervision: Dean Ulrichson Spring picnic planning: Carolyn Bolinger (Set date of June 6, 4-7 pm)

Common area landscaping and maintenance: Bernard Pitts
Snow removal from cul de sac parking: Glenn Bastiaans
Recreation area plans and PR: Glenn Bastiaans, Carolyn Bolinger,
Susan McGeeney

The development of a means of keeping people informed of changes and regulations in the development was discussed. We also have a problem maintaining a current membership list. This will be further considered at our next meeting.

The next board meeting is scheduled for Tuesday May 4, 7:30 pm at Ulrichson's

The next annual meeting is scheduled for Thursday March 10, 1994. Ulrichson will make reservations at the Library.

Respectfully submitted, Dean L. Ulrichson, Secretary